
Holiday If your trash day is… Then we will pick it up on…

New Year’s Day
(Closed) Wednesday, January 1, 2025

• Wednesday customers will be picked up                    
Thursday, 01/02/2025

• Thursday customers will be picked up Friday, 01/03/2025
• Friday customers will be picked up Saturday, 01/04/2025
• Saturday customers will be picked up Sunday, 01/05/2025

Memorial Day
(Closed) Monday, May 26, 2025 Monday customers will be picked up Thursday, 05/29/2025

“Double Up Day”… No Yard Waste & No Bulk Pick Up

Independence Day
(Closed) Friday, July 4, 2025 Friday customers will be picked up Tuesday, 07/08/2025

“Double Up Day”… No Yard Waste & No Bulk Pick Up

Thanksgiving Day
(Closed)

Thursday, November 27, 2025
Office Closed Friday, 11/28/2025 reopen Monday, 12/01/2025

Thursday customers will be picked up Monday, 12/01/2025
“Double Up Day”… No Yard Waste & No Bulk Pick Up

Christmas Day
(Closed)

Thursday, December 25, 2025
Office Closed Friday 12/26/2025 reopen Monday 12/29/2025

Thursday customers will be picked up Monday, 12/29/2025
"Double up day"...No Yard Waste No Bulk pick up

New Year’s Day
(Closed)

Thursday, January 1, 2026
Office Closed Friday 01/02/2026 reopen Monday 01/05/2026

Thursday customers will be picked up Monday, 01/05/2026
"Double up day"...No Yard Waste No Bulk pick up

Augusta Disposal Georgia Holiday Schedule – 2025 - 2026
Discard any and all other Schedules: this is the only schedule in effect as of December 1,2024. MLK Day, Labor Day, Columbus Day, Good 
Friday, Juneteenth, and Veterans Day does NOT affect service.

Note:  Schedules ARE subject to change.  Please visit our website at augustadisposal.com for updates.
There will be no YARD WASTE or BULK PICK-UP from December 24, 2024 – January 16, 2025. 

*Please note: We do not accept any auto parts, tires nor oil. No paint unless paint is dried out w/ cat litter or sand, nor large amounts of cooking oil, No carpet No rock, No sand, No sheet rock, No 
tile, No dirt, No body parts; human nor animal!  

WE NO LONGER PICK UP CHRISTMAS TREES!  There will be no yard waste service and no bulk pick up on Holiday ”Double Up Days!”

There will be no YARD WASTE SERVICE or BULK PICK-UP on DOUBLE UP DAYS. 

Thank you for your continued business; we appreciate you also understanding ADR, Inc. observing some of the holidays with their families. We also have a number of Veteran's employed 
here and we're proud to let them enjoy the day... Augusta Disposal wishes you safe & wonderful holidays from our families to yours.


